
STATEN ISLAND SPECIAL DISTRICTS
OPEN HOUSE - OCTOBER 3rd, 2018

On Wednesday, October 3rd, DCP hosted an Open House at the Greenbelt Nature Center to share with the public about the 
proposed Special Districts Update. The meeting included a presentation and some hands on exercises.

Participants were invited to locate 
on a map where they live or work to 
understand their relationship with 
the Special Districts.

Participants identified the current 
positive and negative aspects of their 
neighborhoods.

Using interactive models, participants got a 
glimpse into how the proposed rules would 
affect possible development and preservation 
outcomes. These models helped them 
understand the overarching decision points in 
the physical development of the space.
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